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We pride ourselves for being ND Residents 
and it is time to create healthy smoke-free/

tobacco-free ND State Fair    

In 2015, First District Health Unit, Minot, ND did a community survey 

on smoke-free/tobacco-free events and outdoor areas. Over 50% of 

the respondents wrote in the ND State Fair as a place they would like 

to see smoke-free.  

As you enjoy the fair this week, please consider writing comments/

suggestions/testimonials for a smoke-free/tobacco-free fairgrounds. 

Send them to stampcoalition@yahoo.com  or you may contact First 

District Health Unit, at: 701-837-5131 or klampton@nd.gov.  

Enjoy the ND State Fair! 

 

 

Susan Kahler 
skahler@bismarcknd.gov 
500 East Front Ave  
Bismarck, ND 58506-5689 
(701) 355-1597         
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